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Cahill Provides Pro Bono Startup Assistance to
Veteran-Owned Small Businesses

Date: 05/12/15

Through Cahill’s partnership with the Veterans Program at the New York State Small Business Development Center,
teams of Cahill litigators and transactional attorneys have helped several veterans make the transition from the
military to the private sector by providing pro bono assistance as they launch their small businesses. Cahill
associates have advised servicemembers-turned-entrepreneurs on issues such as corporate entity formation,
intellectual property, contract matters, and hiring employees.

Our clients in this initiative include an Air Force veteran whose videography and photography company, Flying Giant
Productions, is open for business and growing, a former U.S. Army paratrooper whose social networking site for fans
of independent film, FilmLinkUp, will soon debut.
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